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From: Brower Philip <Philip.Brower@enipetroleum.com>
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 6:51 AM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
Subject: Vote NO on House Bill 222

Importance: High

Vote NO on House Bill 222 Allowing experienced Manicurist and Pedicurist circumvent training

The problem that is rampant in Alaska is that, although they know how to apply polish and use a file, they do
not know or follow the basic sanitary practices to protect the public health. There are some that have taken the
Law seriously, paid for and attended the training. However they are a minority. The general sentiment in the
industry is either people do not want to spend the money for the schooling (about $3,500) or they cannot pass
the test because for most, English is a second language. It is imperative that we DO NOT REPEAL the law
requiring education. Nail fungus and other issues are prevalent and a serious problem. Protect Alaskan’s and
vote No on House Bill 222.

Philip V Brower
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